
I am a concerned citizen of Portland. Our city is not a safe place for its people and things need 
to change. The police department needs to be defunded and the resources moved to programs 
that truly need the money - like schools and service programs. Tear gas, rubber bullets, and 
other “non-lethal”  methods must be outlawed. The police have military grade gear while schools 
and mental health services have nothing and this needs to change. End qualified immunity. 
Officers need to pay for their mistakes themselves and not have it come from the taxes of the 
people. If a police officer is fired from one precinct they should not be able to be hired in 
another. This information should be public record and used accordingly. The people of Portland, 
specifically the people of color, deserve to feel safe in their home. Not threatened and hated as 
they do now. Things need to change and now is the time to start. I hope you all choose to do the 
right thing.  
SG  
 
Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add 
personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your 
name and any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the 
Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, 
including Google, Bing, and Yahoo. 
 


